
Dear Homeowner,

Warm greetings from Srias Life Spaces! We’re excited to share some recent 

updates from the IWA project at Puppalaguda. Attached are a few snapshots 

from the site, taken on October 7, 2024.

We’re working hard to deliver the project on time and can’t wait for you to enjoy 

your new home. It’ll be a proud moment for all of us!
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